
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0125/2022-23                                                                                       07th Nov 2022 
 

CHANGE IN MATHEMATICS FACILITATOR 
Dear Parent 

Greetings!  

Trust you and everybody in your family is doing well.  

Please note that Mr. Chander Prakash has taken over as the Mathematics 
facilitator from Wednesday,2nd November 2022. 

Kindly note his email ID: chander.p@ridgevalleyschool.org 
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
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